**NONPROFIT** 

## First Nations Oweesta Corp., a subsidiary of Longmont-based First Nations Development Institute, hired Krystal Langholz and Evette Aragon as programs manager and administrative office manager, respectively. Langholz is overseeing the Financial Education and Asset-Building Program. Before

joining Oweesta, Langholz was the founding executive director of Hunkpati Investments, a certified Native Community Development Financial Institution on the Crow Creek Indian Reservation. Aragon coordinates Oweesta's meetings, serves as the organization's main point of contact, and provides administrative support to the executive director and staff. She has more than eight years of experience in office management. Before joining Oweesta, Aragon was an executive assistant at Xcel Energy Inc. in Denver

Suzy Gardner has been named director of development for the Emergency Family Assistance Association, effective Feb. 1. Previously, Garner was director of development at Boulder Valley Women's Health Center, and prior to that worked for Ruekert-Hartman College for Health Professions at Regis University in Denver and Mental Health Partners, a Boulder-based organization. Gardner was instrumental in the start up of the nonprofit Collegiate Crossings. Gardner received a master's degree in nonprofit management from Regis University in Denver.

Matt Eldred was named executive director of Longmont-based nonprofit TLC Learning Center, formerly Tiny Tim Learning Center. Eldred has more than 20 years of nonprofit experience, most recently heading The Acorn School for Early Childhood Development and Wilderness Early Learning Center, which provide early care and education programs and wrap around services for children and families in Boulder County. Eldred began his new position at TLC in November.

The I Have a Dream Foundation of Boulder County elected officers and new members to its board of directors. New officers are Patrick O'Brien, Guaranty Bank, chairman; Peter Aweida, Westland Development Services Inc. vice chairman; Bob Bond, EKS&H, secretary; Mike Greenwood, Greenwood & Myers Mortuary, past chairman. New board members who will serve three-year terms are Dennis Berry, who was involved in education for most of his career; Allen Ginsborg, co-founder of NewMark Merrill Mountain States LLC; Annie Lee, director of Medicaid and charitable coverage programs at Kaiser Permanente; and Dene Yarwood, a Realtor with Wright Kingdom Real Estate.s.

Philip Tobias, a Boulder-based technical and marketing communicator, www.philiptobias.com, is serving as the programs chairman for the Boulder Writers Alliance, www.bwa.org. Tobias invites your program topic or presenter suggestions at programs@bwa.org.

## **TRANSPORTATION**

Chuck L. Sisk, former mayor of Louisville, was elected chairman of the Regional Transportation District board of directors Jan. 7. Sisk was appointed by the Boulder County commissioners to RTD's board of directors in February 2013 to represent District O, which includes Boulder, Louisville, Superior, Lyons, Hygiene, Niwot, Gunbarrel as well as parts of Longmont southwest of Mountain View Avenue and Hover Street.

Boulder-based PeopleForBikes, formerly Bikes Belong, promoted Martha Roskowski to vice president of local innovation. Roskowski joined PeopleForBikes in January 2012 and led the launch of the Green Lane Project, which is spurring the development of protected bikeways in U.S. cities. Over the past two years, the number of separated and protected U.S. bike lanes has tripled from 50 to more than 150. Prior to working for PeopleForBikes, she was the founding executive director of Bicycle Colorado, worked as campaign director for America Bikes, and as director of GO Boulder, the city's transportation program that focuses on transit, bicycling and walking.

## OTHER

The Louisville-based DaVinci Institute, a futurist think tank, appointed Steve Campbell to the newly created position of chief operating officer. Cambell will oversee DaVinci's sales, marketing, operations and client service

Deadline to submit items for On the Job is three weeks prior to publication of each biweekly issue. Mail to Editor, Boulder County Business Report, 3180 Sterling Circle, Suite 201, Boulder, CO 80301; fax to 303-440-8954; or email to news@bcbr.com with On the Job in the subject line. Photos submitted will not be returned.